
SAFEGUARDING AT
READING GIRLS‘ SCHOOL

Reading Girls’ School is committed to the safety and happiness of all our 
students.  All adults play an active role in protecting our students from 

harm and the welfare of all students is our paramount concern

DESIGNATED SAFEGUARDING LEAD DEPUTY DESIGNATED LEADS

Karen Stannard
Vice Principal
EXT 431

Debbie Hargrave
Senior Head of 
Year
EXT 365

Debbie Jewell
SEMH Learning 
Mentor
EXT 410

kstannard@readinggirlsschool.net dhargrave@readinggirlsschool.net djewell@readinggirlsschool.net

DO​ DO NOT​

Listen carefully​ Appear shocked or angry​

Stay calm​ Try to obtain more info​

Reassure the person​ Make judgements​

Do not promise to keep secrets
Do not conduct your own investigation

All concerns about the safety and welfare of any student should be logged on CPOMS​
If further advice is required please see Karen Stannard or Debbie Hargrave in the first instance.  In their absence, please see Debbie Jewell​



IT IS IMPORTANT TO US THAT YOU FEEL 
SAFE

Mrs Stannard
Vice Principal

Mrs Hargrave
Senior Head of 
Year

Debbie Jewell
SEMH Learning 
Mentor

If you are worried or concerned about 
yourself or someone you know, please 
talk to the safeguarding team or any 

trusted adult in the school.
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